From: Louise Sherwell [mailto:louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 June 2017 14:46
To: Planning
Cc: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 17/01119/REM - Reserved Matters to 10/01642/OUT - Dorchester Phase 7B

Hi Andy,

Regarding the above reserved matters application, the landscaping details are generally fine and I welcome the native species buffer planting mix and proposed Acer campestre along the northern boundary of the site and wildflower grassland creation within the open space.  

Similar to the other recently submitted reserved matters applications, I would also recommend inclusions of biodiversity enhancements within Parcel 7B, such as integrated bat boxes, bird boxes, swift bricks etc as proposed under the outline application.  I understand that enhancements were proposed as detailed in the Mitigation Implementation Programme completed by 4Acre Ecology dated 17/11/2012 however if they are proposed within this parcel, the numbers and locations should be shown on updated detailed plans to confirm these details and ensure these will be located in appropriate locations within the site.
Kind regards,
Louise
Louise Sherwell
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX
Tel: 01926 418028
email: louisesherwell@warwickshire.gov.uk
